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OF COUNSEL
(573) s34-8109
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RE : Case No. LA-2003-0001, Application of Xspedius Management Co.
Switched Services, LLC, for a Certificate of Service Authority to Provide
Interexchange and Local Exchange Telecommunications Services

On July 15, 2002, an "Order Approving Temporary Certificate of Service
Authority" was issued in this case. Xspedius deeply appreciates the diligence of
the Commission, the Regulatory Law Judge and the Commission Staff in
processing this matter so expeditiously .

an authorized officer of the corporation ." However, Xspedius late-filed such
verifications on July 3, 2002 . The cover letter accompanying those verifications
bore no case number, because the Commission's Data Center had been unable
to immediately assign a case number reflecting the 2003 fiscal year due to some
complications with its electronic information system . Therefore, it is possible that
the verifications were not immediately filed with the correct case . However,) I
have now verified by telephone that the verifications we filed on July 3 in this
matter are in the Commission's case papers for the above-styled case. I hope
that will clear up the matter and meet the requirements of "Ordered : 3" of the
Order of July 15.

Please see that this filing is brought to the attention of the appropriate
Commission personnel.

In the Order of July 15, Xspedius is ordered to "file proper verification from

Copies of this filing are being hand-delivered, or sent via postage-prepaid
U .S. mail, to the Office of Public Counsel and the Commission's General
Counsel's office .



Enclosures

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter .

Sincerely,

WILLIAM D. STEINMEIER, P.C .

By:
William D. Steinmeier


